
Thankyou
                    

On behalf of The Foster & Kinship Carers
Association of Tasmania we would like to

express our heartfelt thanks to all the amazing
Tasmanian Grandparent and  Kinship carers
who go above and beyond every single day to
ensure that our States most vulnerable children

are loved & well cared for.
                        

Kinship Carers Week
Tasmania 2025

Sunday 5  - Saturday 11
October
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